
 

Friday Monday Flyer (oops!) 
Dear Walter Families, 
 
I must apologise for forgetting to send the Friday Flyer last week; we were so busy with the 
Christmas Fair that it slipped my mind.  However, I had written it, so here it is (slightly adjusted)! 
We have had a wonderful time at school this week learning about Advent, as well as sharing the 
traditional tales Goldilocks and the Three Bears and the Three Billy Goats Gruff in The Foundation 
Stage!  Year 1 have been practising hard for the Nativity Play next week and learning the story of 
the nativity and Year 2 have been reading Mog’s Christmas Calamity and creating story boards! 
 
 

        
 

Willow Class Assembly 
We were all so proud of Willow Class on Tuesday morning, as they presented their class 
assembly to a wonderful audience of Walter Families.  The children shared their work so well, they 
read confidently and demonstrated how much they have learned since September.  Thank you for 
all the positive comments we received and for the artefacts that were shared with the children to 
bring their learning to life. 
 

 
 

Christmas Fair 30
th

 November 2018 
WOW!  Our Christmas Fair was AMAZING!  We were so delighted to see so many people and you 
were all so generous.  We made….. 

£2350! 
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This is an amazing total and doesn’t include the money made by the PTA on cakes and school 
uniform.  Thank you so much to all of you who came along and supported our wonderful school.  
The Walter Community is a fantastic group of people.  If you were unable to come to the fair but 
would like to make a donation towards our fund-raising please hand your donations to Mrs Janes 
in the office who will be delighted to receive it.  Thank you, thank you, thank you. 

 
 

Parking at Walter Infant School and Nursery 
It was brought to my attention, by Mrs Burch (Mrs Lolly) our school crossing patroller that a blue 
car had driven along the pavement and parked in a dangerous position one day this week; the 
safety of our children is paramount to all of us and I would like to remind everyone to be vigilant, 
as sometimes our very small children can become separated from their adult and are very 
vulnerable.  If you witness poor or dangerous parking and driving please report it to the school 
office as we will need to do all we can to stop it from happening again.  I recognise that most of 
our parents and carers drive and park safely.  
 
The Inn-spectors at Walter Infant School and Nursery 

    
As I type this, I am listening to the year one singing beautifully in their final rehearsal; if you do not 
yet have a ticket please contact Mrs Janes in the School Office.  The performance dates are: 

 Beech Class Audience Tuesday 4th December at 2:00 pm 

 Larch Class Audience Wednesday 5th  December at 2:00 pm 

 Oak Class Audience Thursday 6th  December at 2:00 pm 
We are looking forward to seeing you! 
 
Bags to School 2018 
Thank you for bringing in your items from home; we made £134.80 for our school! 
 
Fundraising At Walter Infant School 
Many of you will be doing lots of online shopping over the next few weeks:  if you log on to the 
online shops via easy fundraising you will be able to make money for our school. 

 
This is the link for us: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/walterinfantpa/ 

 
Thank you: Happy shopping 
 
Year 2 Parents and Carers 
We have received some information from Wokingham Borough Council with regards to admissions 
into Year 3. 
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“Please can Y2 parents be reminded that the Infant to Junior process is open and that applications for a 

Junior School space for September 2019 need to be submitted by 15th Jan 2019. If a junior school space is 

not required, we will need written confirmation from the parent as to why.” 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to ask in the school office. 

Wokingham Library living Advent Calendar 
 
This is a lovely family event that some of you might like to know more about.  This is the link from 
Wokingham Borough Council. 
 

 
 
http://wokinghamadvent.org.uk/  
 
Please feel free to telephone the school or contact me via email if you have any questions, queries 
or concerns. head@walter.wokingham.sch.uk  
 
Judy Wheeler: Headteacher       30th November 2018 
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